
 
Wheatherstone Condominiums 

In an effort to keep costs down for the Association, the Board is requesting Owner’s 
provide their email addresses to receive important Association information quickly and 
efficiently. 
 
If you wish to include your email address to be on the list to receive the meeting 
agendas, newsletters, and other Association communications electronically, please fill 
out the form below.  There is no fee for this service.  If you return this form, unless 
specifically required by Nevada law, no meeting agendas or newsletters will be mailed 
to you, only emailed, and thus saving the Association the cost of postage and copies.  
 
Please check an option below, fill out the form, and return it to us via email, fax or mail: 
 

Yes, I would like to receive the Agendas, Newsletters and Other 
Communications via email only. 
No, I would like to continue to receive paper notices, but please add me to 
the email distribution list so I can stay up to date on community happenings. 

 
Please print clearly and legibly 
 
Owner Name:  _____________________________________________ 
 
Property Address: __________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number: ____________________________________________ 
 
E-Mail Address:  ____________________________________________ 
 
You can email your request to the Community Assistant, Alex Cobb, at 
Acobb@tamhoa.com, fax your request to 702-736-0679, or please mail it to Taylor 
Association Management, 259 N. Pecos Rd., Suite #100, Henderson, NV 89074. 
 
Thank you! 
Lori Brenner 
Provisional Community Manager  
Taylor Association Management 
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